
Questions may be submitted in advance to nomelect@acs.org with subject line “DAL 
Questions.” The use of any device to capture images or sound or to stream, upload 
or rebroadcast speakers at this Town Hall is strictly prohibited without express written 
consent from the ACS. The use of assistive devices for special needs is permitted.

Natalie LaFranzo Sergio Nanita

Director-at-Large Town Hall 
Sunday, August 18, 2024 from 4:30 - 5:00 p.m. MT

Hyatt Regency Denver at Colorado Convention Center: Capitol Ballroom 4


